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From: Planning <planning@townofwawayanda.com>

Sent: Friday, June 17, 2022 3:18 PM

To: Justin Dates (justin.dates@colliersengineering.com); Stout, Robert; 

isaac@realdealmgt.com; A. Peter Russillo; P. E. John B. Battaglia 

(jbattaglia@ensolinc.com); Dave Lenox

Subject: FW: DGEIS - Public Comment

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the firm. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender 
and are expecting the message. 

From: Maria Blon <2mariablon@gmail.com>  
Sent: Friday, June 17, 2022 8:11 AM 
To: Planning <planning@townofwawayanda.com> 
Subject: DGEIS 

Hello to the Town of Waywayanda Planning Board! 
I am writing to encourage you to designate the Dolsontown Corridor as a Wildlife Preserve, instead of allowing 
development there which will kill this important wildlife area and create increased pollution in the area, on top of the 
already polluting CPV plant. 

As an environmentalist and Middletown resident, who is concerned about our children's future, the more land which 
can be preserved from development, the healthier future we can leave for all children and future generations.  

Thank you for prioritizing the health of our precious land and people over money! 
     Maria Blon 
      5 Earle Street 
      Middletown, NY  10940 
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